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Dear community of San Jose, and city government, 
 
 
 
 A good luck, that we can all begin to continue, to look for, and work toward - very low, extremely low, & 
mixed-income housing. 
 
 These are simply, our good practices.  
 
 And how to continue, a good roadmap, toward honest sustainability, social equity, and even ideas, of a more 
positive, local community energy future, with renewables, in the next few years. 
 
  sincerely,  
  blair beekman 
 


